
1999/2002

DOMESTIC                     500 g 

C-I-L

RAPID BUG KILLER

SEVIN®

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:  carbaryl 2% 

REG. NO. 18360 P.C.P. ACT

NU-GRO CORPORATION
Woodstock, Ontario  N4S 8P6

Laval, Quebec  H7S 1G3
Calgary, Alberta  T2H 2S1

Made in CANADA

C-I-L Rapid Bug Killer is a popular broad spectrum insecticide
that kills  many common garden insects.

DIRECTIONS

5 g = 1 teaspoon    15 g = 1 tablespoon

Apply as a thin, uniform coating on both sides of the foliage
when insects appear.  Use 94 g per 10 m2, unless otherwise
indicated  with an asterisk.  Repeat treatment as often as
required.  Dust when  air is calm.  Some leaf injury may occur
to cucurbits and cole crops  if treatments are made when
tender foliage is wet or during prolonged  periods of high
humidity.  For Corn Earworm, direct at ear zone and  at 2 to 4
day intervals when 25% of silks are showing.  For European 
Corn Borer, apply 4 times at 5 to 7 day intervals starting
when egg  masses appear.  Do not apply within the interval of
harvest indicated in brackets beside the crop.



VEGETABLES:  Use on Asparagus *(1), Beans *(3), Beets (7),
Broccoli (3), Brussels Sprouts (3), Cabbage (3), Carrots (1),
Cauliflower (3), Chinese Cabbage (14), Celery (3), Corn*(1),
Cucumbers (3), Eggplant (1), Endive  (14), Greens (14),
Kohlrabi (3), Lettuce (head & leaf) (3, 14), Melons (3),
Peppers (1), Potatoes (7), Pumpkins (3), Radishes (7), Spinach
(14), Squash (3), Swiss Chard (14), Tomatoes (1), Turnips (7),
Beet and Turnip Tops (14).

Insects:  Effective against Asparagus beetle, Cabbage looper,
Colorado Potato Beetle, Corn earworm, Cucumber beetles,
European corn borer, Fall armyworm, Flea beetle, Leafhopper,
Lygus bug, Mexican bean beetle, Squash bug, Tarnish Plant
Bug**, Tomato fruitworm.

*For asparagus, use 190 g per 10 m2. For beans, use 110 g per
10 m2. For corn, use 75 g per 10 m2.  **For Tarnish Plant Bug,
use 130 g per  10 m2.

FRUIT:  Use on Blackberry (7), Boysenberry (7), Dewberry (7),
Loganberry (7), Raspberry (7), Strawberries ***(1).

Insects:  Effective against Japanese beetle, Blackberry
Leafminer, Leafroller, Meadow spittlebug, Raspberry aphid,
Rose stem girdler.  Use 190 g per 10 m2.  ***For strawberries,
use 75 g per 10 m2.

ORNAMENTALS:  Can be used on all flowers and shrubs except
Boston Ivy and Virginia Creeper.
Insects:  Effective against Flea beetles, Gypsy moth, Lace
bug, Leafhopper, Leafroller, Mealy bug, Plant bugs, Rose
chafer, Rose slug, Tent caterpillar, Thrips (exposed).

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid inhaling dust or contact with eyes, skin or
clothing.  Wash thoroughly after use.  Do not  contaminate
feed, food, streams, ponds and water supplies.  Do not use
where bees are foraging.  TOXIC TO BEES.  Warn bee keepers to
protect bees from treated area for one week after treatment. 
Wear regular long-sleeved work clothing.  Keep children and
pets away from treated area during application.

DISPOSAL: Dispose of empty container with household garbage.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, induce vomiting by giving patient 1
to 2 glasses of water and inserting finger down throat. 
Obtain medical attention.  If in eyes, flush thoroughly with



water and obtain medical attention.  If on skin, wash with
soap and water.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

®SEVIN is a trademark of Union Carbide Canada Ltd. C-I-L is a
trademark of ICI Canada Inc.  NU-GRO Corporation is a
Registered User.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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